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June 2, 2017 Patrick G. Welsh 
Direct Dial: 416.862.5951 
PWelsh@osler.com 
Our Matter Number: 1175409 
 

Sent By Electronic Mail and Courier, and filed electronically on RESS 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
27-2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

EB-2016-0330 - Application for Approval of the Cost Consequences of Cap and 
Trade Compliance Plans 
Re: Written Reply of Natural Resource Gas Limited Related to Public Evidence 

We write to advise the Ontario Energy Board (the “Board”) that Natural Resource Gas 
Limited (“NRG”) will not be filing any reply submissions related to the written 
submissions of Board Staff or the intervenors related to the public evidence of NRG’s 
Compliance Plan.   

NRG awaits a determination from the Board on the merits.  In the meantime, NRG will 
continue to comply with the Board’s Interim Rate Order of November 25, 2016. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 

Yours very truly, 

 
Patrick G. Welsh 
Associate 
 
PW:LS 

cc: Josh Wasylyk, OEB Case Manager 
Ljuba Djurdjevic, OEB Counsel 
Brian Lippold, Natural Resource Gas Limited 
Richard J. King, Osler, Hoskin & Harcourt LLP 
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